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Comments: I have worked for the Taos Ski Valley resort as an employee.  I currently work for an architectural

firm which does design and permitting work for various clients in the Ski Valley, including the resort.  I strongly

believe that there is not enough oversight and not a rigorous enough review process for many of the projects

proposed by the resort in this development plan, and that the potential environmental impacts should be

reviewed in more detail, due to the potentially dire consequences of this development for our watersheds, our

economy, and our whole county's livelihoods.  If this development plan is a good one, Taos Ski Valley should

enthusiastically welcome a more rigorous and detailed environmental impact study, as it will be in everyone's

best interests to have it done, and the community will be more supportive of their efforts if we feel they have done

their due diligence in this matter.  


